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NOTE 

The Vice Chancellor, Prof. Santishree D. Pandit has taken a serious note of the 
incident of defacement of walls and faculty rooms by some unknown elements in SIS, JNU. 
The administration condemns these exclusivist tendencies on campus. Such incidents will not 
be tolerated as JNU belongs to all. 

The Dean, School of International Studies and Grievances Committee have been 
asked to inquire and submit a report to the VC at the earliest. JNU stands for inclusion and 
equality. The VC reiterates zero tolerance for any kind of violence on campus. 
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